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25th February 2022

Inspiring the leaders of tomorrow to think for themselves and act for others

As we start the second part of the Spring Term, it was wonderful to welcome
primary pupils to CCHS, on Wednesday, as part of our outreach and enrichment
provision. We worked with pupils from Trinity Road, Parkwood Academy, Lawford
Mead, Kings Road, Bishops CofE, Larkrise Primary and Westlands Community
Primary School. They enjoyed a day of languages learning with colleagues from the
French, German, and Latin Departments. Year 9 students supported the primary
pupils on the day – and they were brilliant. The primary girls then watched a
preview performance of the Dance Show.

Indeed, the final evening performance of the Dance Show is taking place tonight.
The show has been a great success, with so many students from across each year
group involved. Credit to the Dance Officials for their hard work. As with our recent
School Production, it is heartening to see the return of so many important traditions
to our school. Thank you and congratulations to all the student dancers and
performers, and to the colleagues who supported and encouraged our students. 

To mark and celebrate LGBTQ+ History Month, Mr Harvey co-ordinated a wonderful
Art Exhibition, which went up on Thursday outside the Hall. Congratulations and
thank you to all the students who contributed their pieces, which were
complemented very well by our whole school assembly this morning. 



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Miss McGrath (hmcgrath@cchs.essex.sch.uk)

and attach a photo or logo, if applicable. 

Student Achievements 

Elizaveta, 8C
Well done Elizaveta in Year 8 who
recently competed in the London
Regional Zone A Grades Finals 2022 and
achieved 1st place in the clubs routine,
1st place in the hoop routine and third
place in her ribbon routine - what an
incredible achievement!

Key Dates
Wednesday 2nd March
Year 13 Insight Evening (online)

Thursday 3rd March
Year 9 Options Evening

Monday 21st March & Friday 1st April 
Remote learning days - students to
work from home.  More details to
follow. 

Vishalini, 12AHI & Gamalini, 7G
Well done to sisters, Vishalini and
Gamalini, who participated in the
Stratford and East London Music and
Drama Festival 2022.  Competing in the
Speech and Drama category, they were
winners of almost all their classes.  Their
duologue - Antigone by Sophocles
(English version by Declan Donnellan)
was selected as most outstanding drama
performance across all classes.  Well
done, we are very proud of you both. 



CCHS Pastoral Hub 

Technology addiction and how to reduce technology dependence
Practical strategies and apps to minimise procrastination 
How to help your child use technology productively to enhance their learning

During March Elevate Education will be continuing their free Parent Webinar Series
with the following: 

     Technology & Focus
 ​​​​       1st March at 6:00 pm

In this webinar they will be discussing:

If you would like to participate registration details are as follows: 
Webinar Registration | UK (elevatecoaching.info)

The refurbishment of our dedicated Pastoral Hub is now finished following the
completion of this fantastic wall mural.  Thank you and well done to our Year 13
mural artists: Soumya, Noah, Thea, Nyree, Libby, Szara, Lauren and Yasmin.

https://cpcct04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Btc/2L+113/cPCcT04/VVmD3B4jnRkyW6Hhkxk4qhJXXW5_BCzp4FS44wN5DTzkV3lSbNV1-WJV7CgX62W80qW2l5VCkbZW4BFWnP67DR_DW2r__R293lf2VW7MmCK6351c8zW4W-7VK6q4Lh-W3bPK7m4dM9kkW1qMV0P52l4CJW74SNsd5D12r5W7kRJsr55ZjlVW4XzH9r509h-QW9ftzj54pxx8MW8Kp0Lt4xLXcdN8-GT2VmmtrqW353G5z8nNFygW3r5by-4sgJVBW89Fn4N9765bcW94gHTC3p8hxZN4KwwlgXMGG7W4-Z3Lh2Qb_DkW6p50-T5yPHdJVWbH7Z5cb_TzW2RGTfm2xvym43jrz1
https://get.elevatecoaching.info/uk/register?utm_source=teachercontact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=schoolactivation&utm_id=db1&schools_uk=Chelmsford+County+High+School+for+Girls


House Benchball

Year 
9

Year 
10

Years 
12 & 13





German Student Achievement
One of our Year 8 students took part
in a series of webinars with UK
German Connection having applied
and been specially selected.

She said: ‘I was so excited...We started
off by playing some games and
introducing ourselves.’ 

She then chose to participate in a
photography workshop. ‘In our
second webinar we were shown some
beautiful pictures and were shown
how to take better photos. We were
given homework to take a picture
that reminded us of conflict. 

I loved the third webinar because I
got to see everyone else’s
masterpieces. It was really enjoyable
and if I get the opportunity I will do it
again.’

German Department Update

Zion, 7H
For the German Great Language lunch
club our wonderful Zion in 7H prepared
Buchteln (pronounced "boogh-telln")
which is a traditional Austrian dish. 

They are usually served with vanilla
custard. It is quite tricky to prepare
Buchteln as you have to be very careful
when filling them with jam as it
otherwise get impossible to seal and
bake them. 

Zion is an extremely gifted and patient
cook - below is a photo of her dish.






Easy Funding
Raise funds for the CCHS PA
simply by shopping online:
https://www.easyfundraising.o
rg.uk/causes/chelmsfordcchs/
?utm_campaign=raise-
more%26utm_medium=social
%26utm_source=facebook%26
utm_content=t-f2

Adventure Island Tickets Ready for Collection
If you purchased Adventure Island tickets via
ParentPay, please collect your tickets from the
Finance Office.

Due to their popularity, the PA will be getting
some more tickets soon and will let you know
when they are available for purchase.

CCHS Parents' Association
Email: pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk




